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Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters, 

 

Happy Martin Luther King Jr's Day! I hope that as the nation celebrate in remembrance of this great man 

MLK, we can in our own way celebrate too and keep dreaming and taking action to realize a better world. 

A world that promote, uphold and expand the True Love, True Life and the True Lineage of God, our 

Heavenly Parent. 

 

My gratitude to all those who attended the Town Hall Meeting last Sunday, January 8, 2023 both in 

person and via zoom. We continue with marketing Windermere. Chris Judd, our real estate agent of 

Sotheby's Realty reported yesterday that a new potential buyer will tour the house this weekend. Let us 

continue to pray that the right buyer will come soon and at the same time we can also find a new facility 

that fits our need for growth and expansion as Heavenly Parent's Holy Community. 

 

Join our HSA Seattle planning for the future Facebook group. Anyone can post in this group and offer 

their thoughts and opinions as long as we observe respect, civility and courtesy to one another. At the 

moment, this group has 28 members. If you are interested in joining and you are my friend in Facebook, 

most likely I already have invited you. Please check notifications in your Facebook account to find the 

invitation to join the group and then accept it. If you are not my friend, let me know and I will send a 

friend request to you and after you accepted my friend request, I will send you an invitation to join the 

group. Accept it and you will become part of the group. 

 

True Parents' Birthday is soon coming as well as the Foundation Day Anniversary. At the moment we 

plan to have a celebration at Ballard Church on Sunday, January 29, 2023. We will let you know of the 

celebration details as we come closer to the date. 

 

Please read the Sub-region 5 newsletter from Gabby von Euw, our subregion 5 secretary general for more 

announcements. 

 

I will be the one to give the message this Sunday, January 15, 2023 for our Sunday Service on the title 

"Heart of Pure Offering". I hope that you will join us in attending our Heavenly Parent and our True 

Parents and spend some time in fellowship with one another as we share lunch after the service. 

 

Let us include in our daily prayer the healing, and comfort of those of our brothers and sisters who are 

sick and are struggling. Let us extend to them love and healing energy. 

 

Heavenly Blessings! 

 

with love and prayer, 

 

Rosie Dijan Muyongo 

 

Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community Pastor 

rdmuyongo.seattleHPHC@ gmail,com 

 

 

 


